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COMMUNICATION  

 
 

ALTEO Energy Services Public Limited Company (registered office: H-1033 Budapest, Kórház u. 

6-12; company registration number: Cg.01-10-045985; hereinafter referred to as „ALTEO” or 

„Company”) hereby complies with the statutory obligation to provide extraordinary information as 

required by Act CXX of 2001 on the Capital Market. 

 

With reference to the Company's announcement published yesterday - informing about the change in 

the Company's majority owner - the Company hereby publishes as appendices to this announcement the 

Főnix Private Equity Fund and the Riverland Private Equity Fund notifications regarding the 

modification of the voting right (threshold exceeding) required by Section 61 of Act CXX of 2001 on 

the Capital Market, and as well as the related notification of WALLIS ASSET MANAGEMENT Zrt. 

 

The Company hereby also publishes the notification of WALLIS ASSET MANAGEMENT Zrt 

regarding transactions by persons discharging managerial responsibilities or persons closely associated 

with them in accordance with Article 19 of Regulation 596/2014/EU of the European Parliament and of 

the Council. 

 

 

Budapest, March 24, 2023     

 

 

ALTEO Plc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: All information contained within this article is for information purposes only and shall not 

be considered an official translation of the official communication referred to herein. This document 

does not include the integral wording of the official communication referred to herein, the original 

Hungarian language version of it remains to be the solely legally binding material in the subject matter. 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 
 
 
 


